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Southeastern By-Lion Newsletter 
 

A newsletter is issued electronically through University Marketing and Communications 
periodically to inform faculty and staff of action of the University of Louisiana System and Board 
of Regents, to report academic accomplishments and honors of the faculty and staff, to announce 
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